
Step Together Dance Academy 

SAFEGUARDING POLICY 

 
Step Together Dance Academy believes that every child and young person has the right to be safe and is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of every child and young person engaged in its classes. All staff are required to accept this responsibility and are committed to practices that protect children and young people.

Step Together Dance Academy will endeavour to safeguard children and young people by:

· Adhering to child protection procedures developed by the awarding organisation in accordance with current regulatory requirements.
· Following carefully best practice procedures for recruitment and selection of
staff, and associates.
· Raising awareness of all staff whilst also providing effective management for 
staff and associates through support.
· Reporting any concerns to the appropriate authorities, such as LADO and the Police. 
· All of our staff have completed NSPCC Safeguarding courses, as well as
being authorised council approved child chaperones and DBS checked. 
· If you have any queries relating to Safeguarding Children, please feel free contact us.



